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Benha university participates in the annual conference of the European association for heart diseases in Rome 

[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ] Prof. Dr. Hesham Abu- Enin, the vice president of post-graduate studies and research participated  as a lecturer in the annual conference of the European association for heart diseases in Rome which ended at the end of August. The vice president of post-graduate studies and research says that this conference discussed the recent scientific researches in diagnosing heart diseases and blood vessels. He says that this conference is attended by more than 20 thousand doctors around the world to help people who suffers for heart diseases.  
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